
Dear Councillors and Mayor;  
 
I am a resident of Guelph and I support a National Urban Park at the former site of the 
Guelph Correctional Centre. An Urban Park would protect natural spaces, further 
reconciliation with Indigenous peoples, and create eco-tourism in our community. It would 
also qualify for significant funding from the Federal government. 
 
Please support the creation of a National Urban Park in Guelph. 
 
 
Kris Rogers 

Cambridge St, Guelph, ON  
 

 




